
 

 

Dear Safe Sports Network Athlete,      

        Congratulations!  You have been selected to receive the Safe Sports Network’s Perseverance 

Athlete of the Season Award. The award is given to the athlete that persevered through an injury, came 

back during the current sports season, and excelled on the playing court or field. By signing this letter 

you agree to allow the Safe Sports Network to send out a press release, and present the award at your 

season award night. With the press release and presentation we will be describing your injury in basic 

terms. The information only describes the injury, how it occurred, and what it took for you to return to 

your sport. Along with your award, you will also receive tickets to a sporting event and be recognized, 

along with all the other winners for the school year, during the game. We appreciate your commitment 

to athletics, and the challenges you overcame to compete in your sport. Again, congratulations from the 

Safe Sports Network! 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Gelinas, MS, ATC, NHLAT 
Assistant Director, Safe Sports Network 

 

   

       Athlete’s Signature    Date 

   

Parent’s Signature (if athlete is under 18)    Date 


